April, 10th 1987

Mre Michael wirtz
Grlinenthal,Gmbh
j190 "‘OLBFRQ/RHLD

Dear Herr Wirts,

Thank you very much for your kind letter of
April lrst,

I anm very sorry for your impossibility to _
come to Menorca mow but I realize that the sltuation
in Spain is not encouragent.

I shall be delighted to habe you and all your
family in Mongofre any time in Oectober.

Hope that your are all right and I send you
un gran abrazo.
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